From:

Sent: 25 April 2017 08:52

To: Marfleet, Patrick; Planning
Cc: Sylvie Barthelemy

Subject: Application 2017/1123/P
Attachments: IMG_4450.JPG; ATTO0001.txt
Sir

| am refering to the above application

The initial planning was approved granted a one meter distance between the boundary wall and
anything for security reasons: it was made to avoid any intrusion.

The picture below shows that a construction has been made along the wall at mid height, which
makes it very easy for an intruder to climb and enter my property.

This construction is indisputably in direct contradiction which the planning approval

Therefore i am respectfully requesting that it os destroyed and the initial approval respected

Best regards

Bertrand Barthelemy






